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December 2021 

January 2022 

Director of Business Development, with A Better Way  

Tuesday, January 11th 

via Zoom at 6:00 p.m. 
 (link will be available thru online registration)  

Heath Eslinger is a dynamic leader and communicator who has been 

changing lives for over two decades. His passion for individuals, teams, and 

corporations to simply evaluate their present circumstances and do things  

“a better way” has become contagious. His experience as a successful Divi-

sion I wrestling coach has given him a training ground to see what it really 

takes to get an organization to believe in 

a system, buy into a philosophy, and per-

form at a high level while most important-

ly impacting the deepest parts of all in-

volved. This experience, coupled with a 

passionate ability to communicate, make 

him a speaker that listeners in every area 

and every phase of life love to 

hear.  Heath has been married to his wife 

Brandi for thirteen years and they have 

four children: Brookelyn, Maddelyn and 

Keelyn, and Carson .  

 
 



2 

Happy Holidays, CADS members!! 
 

It’s hard to believe that Christmas has come and gone and we are about to start a new 

year.  Our Christmas party at Manker Patten Tennis Club was well attend this year.  We had 

over 60 people in attendance.  A special thanks to Rhonda for all of her hard work in plan-

ning such a wonderful evening.  Lee Towery was the caterer for the evening and the food 

was phenomenal.  Also thanks to Blaine Terrell with Henry Schein for sponsoring our Christ-

mas party.  CADS would not be able to do what we do without our wonderful sponsors 

make sure you reach out and thank them for what they do. 
 

Our November meeting was well attended with Dr Chelsea Smith speaking on “Dental Career Longevity”.  

Chelsea covered several topics including ergonomics, common conditions seen in dentistry and simple 

things we can do to extend our careers by properly taking care of our bodies.  If you are in need of a physi-

cal therapist,  Chelsea does a lot of work with dentists and has great understanding of our field.   Our Janu-

ary meeting will be a little different this year.  Heath Eslinger was scheduled to be our October speaker, 

however, due to a change in his schedule we had to rearrange our speakers.  Since then he has moved to 

Virginia, so we decided to make this meeting happen virtually.  Heath will be speaking via Zoom to us on 

January 11th.  We will have a New Dentist Event watch party that night at Dr John Spann’s home to watch 

the CE Zoom meeting.  If you are a new dentist or new member be on the look out for more information 

concerning the watch party.  Thanks to Daniel Holsinger for planning some great new dentist events this 

year.  All of the new dentist events have been well attended and CADS has a bright future ahead with this 

new group. 
 

Please mark your calendar for our upcoming Staff Appreciation Party that will take place on April 21.    The 

party will be held at the farm of Dr Craig Walker in North Georgia.  We have had this event at his farm in 

the past and it is a wonderful venue.  We will have a live band and great food.  We also have some great 

sponsors for this event.   Make sure you plan early so we can have as many staff as possible in attendance 

for this event.   
 

Also,  I would like to welcome Dr Heath Blockley to our Community Dental Health committee.  He will work 

with Dr KC Dyer for the remainder of the year and will work with the volunteer dental clinics in our area.  

Please continue to follow us on social media and look for upcoming events in our newsletter.  Also please 

feel free to reach out to Rhonda with any questions you might have about CADS. 
 

Happy New Year! 
 Chad Eslinger, D.D.S. 

CADS 2021-2022 President 

Thank you, to Dr. Chelsea Smith and Simon Ibrahim, with HiFlex Health and Performance, for speak-

ing to our members on “Dental Career Longevity”. In case you were unable to attend, they dis-

cussed and demonstrated specific information to aid dentists in: The Cost to Your Practice: Produc-

tivity loss, early retirement, Specific Intention Matters, Why dentists need specialized care, Respect 

the Work Your Body is Doing, Ergo is a Non Negotiable, Common Conditions: Anatomy Overview, 

Self-Assessment + Self Treatment, and "Do at your chair" neck and low back 

quick self-treatments.  Please feel free to reach out to them at:        

https://www.hiflexhealth.com  
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B/D Planning Partners: Tim Daniell 423-266-7400 Tim@BDPlanningPartners.com 

Crown Tenant Advisors: Jason Price 404-441-6490 JPrice@CrownTenantadvisors.com 

DDSmatch: Matt Poppert (615) 864-5364 MPoppert@ddsmatch.com 

Heather Asbury Heather@ddsmatch.com  Rebekah Littleton Rebekah@ddsmatch.com 

First Citizens Bank: Kristina Head 423-834-0220 Kristina.Head@FirstCitizens.com 

Gibson Dental Designs, Inc.: Darryl Smallwood (770) 534-7288 ext. 240 MGibson@GibsonDental.com 

Henry Schein: Blaine Terrell 423-595-1611 Blaine.Terrell@HenrySchein.com 

Kerr Dental: Doug Lynch 813-690-2520 Douglas.Lynch@KerrDental.com 

Litefoot Technologies: Robert Hilton 423-400-5465 robert@LitefootTech.com 

Nashville Dental: Bert Gilliam 423-593-6602 BGilliam@NashvilleDental.com 

Pinnacle Financial Partners: Jeff Carter 423-309-4908 Jeff.Carter@PNFP.COM 

Pittman Dental Lab:  Josh Griffin 770-557-4676 Josh@PittmnDental.com 

Paul Wagner 706-968-7441 Paul.Wagner@PittmanDental.com 

RockPoint Bank: Stacey Beene 423-596-7854 Stacey.Beene@RockPoint.bank 

Simon Quick Advisors: Kristin McCamish Bell 423-503-7942 KBell@SimonQuickAdvisors.com 

Southern Dental Refining: Alan Katz 813-363-3309 SouthernDR@outlook.com or Alan@SDRefining.com 

Straumann:  Tarah Johnson 865-246-9455 Tarah.Johnson@Straumann.com 

TDA Insurance: Jeff Smith 423-629-2400 ext. 244 JeffS@assoc-admin.com 

 

CADS could not do what we do without our fabulous CADS Sponsor Family!   
Get to know them… 

 

 

 

Contact Tarah Johnson to 
discuss solutions for: 

 

Surgical – Biomaterials 

Restorative – Digital Workflow 

 Practice Growth Programs 
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   Robert Hilton 
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Jeff Smith 

Kristina Head,  

Vice President  of 

Business Banker II  
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Thank you to our CADS Sponsor Family 
who help provide quality CE and outreach support for our members: 


